
Appendix B Observation Email 2 Joanne Todd 
 
 
From: Joanne Todd  
Sent: 06 November 2020 11:20 
To: Peachey, Louise; Licensing <Licensing@kirklees.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Licensing at Unit 1, The Galleries, Bradford Road, WF13 1HD [OFFICIAL] 
 
Thanks for this Louise. We agree with your observations in terms of the Town Centre. The last thing 
that is needed is another business selling cheap alcohol and the proposed hours of opening seem 
excessive to say the least. We have already made our staff aware of the snooker hall and asked them 
to collect and submit intel in relation to this building.  
 
 
Safer Kirklees Team manager 
Dewsbury Town Hall 
Wakefield Old Road 
Dewsbury 
WF12 8DG 
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